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Calendar

July 11 - VBS Begins! - If you have not 
please do so today. $6 for shirt & $4 for 
supplies.  Classes begin July 11
                                   
July 11- Aug. 19 Missions Fundraiser 
- iPad, iPod, 32”TV

July 14 Divorce Care Continues - 
9:30-11:30 am Children’s Ministry Wing call 
Mike Aceves @(323)440-9944 or 
Betsy Cisneros @(626)715-3063

July 15 New Series - ‘Vengeance’

August 6-10 Teen Camp

Newsletter  
3508 E. Temple Way, West Covina, CA 91791

     The Truth Wi! SetYou Free 
                                           “Dave Hymel”

Beginning next week, new series:

MIDDLE EAST CONFERENCE WITH IE REGION JULY 12-15 CAL. BAPTIST COLLEGE
The Inland Empire region is sponsoring a 

conference for peop le w i th an Arab ic 
background. Guest speakers from the Middle 
East churches will be present.  The conference 
will be held at California Baptist College July 
12-15 in Riverside, California.  Registration is 
f ree ! For more in format ion go to :                    
www.middleeastconference.org  

  

Prayer Requests

Cerise Wills - had knee surgery and 
has severe pain in her recovery.  
Leroy Bagwell - Hellen Roberts 
grandfather has lung cancer.  
Balsom Family - Elder & father in the 
Chicago Church passed away this morning 
after a long battle with cancer, Comfort for 
the family.
Amira Angulo - Health problems

Hurt happens. Each of us either has been hurt, is currently 
hurting, or will be hurt. And something inside us says, "This 
is wrong." We want the people who hurt us to pay. In this 
message, Pedro Garcia explains what the Bible says about our 
desire for vengeance and how we're supposed to handle it.
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FAMILYLIFE Marrieds
Pedro & Laura Garcia 
909-450-1513
SINGLES
Anthony & Yvonne Tejeda
626-833-9685

CAMPUS
Chris & Vivianna Boyer

949-545-8134

TEENS
Mike & Ayumi Meade

626-482-8342
        

On behalf of the 37 churches in Mexico and Central America “THANKS BE TO GOD for 
this indescribable gift!” 

(2 Corinthians 9:15) 

Special Contribution 2012  //Date:  June 10 & continued thru July 31//   Goal: $198,000 
($120,000 so far)

This Amount is 11 times our weekly contribution.  Areas supported by our Special 
Contribution: 

Mexico and Central America                                                    
$131,000 
LAICC Mission Planting to Tucson, AZ.                                                                           $9,000
Lighthouse programs:                                                                    $40,000

• Campus Summer Internship                 $15,000     
• Kingdom Kids Fund                   $6,000 
• Singles Ministry Training Fund                  $3,000
• Member missionary program                 $10,000
• Children’s Wing Facility Improvements                             $6,000

Weekly Contribution                               $18,000
Regional Overall Goal:                             $198,000

Note:   Contribution can be deposited from now until July 1st at our online database: 
             https://lighthouse.ccbchurch.com (with user name & password)
        

2 Corinthians 9:6-15 Let us sow generously and reap generously for God’s GLORY.  Pray for:
• The Churches and Leadership in Mexico and Central America
• Our Mission work here in the Lighthouse Region
• Generous hearts and people

Lighthouse Recap
Average Weekly Attendance (including Latins) = 661 

Avg.Weekly Giving           Actual!    Budget        +/-

May         !            $15,602    $17,500      -1898 

LA Church Website:  www.laicc.net
Lighthouse Region Website:  www.lighthousecoc.com
Podcast: Lighthouse Church of Christ

Contact Information

Teen Camp Information ‘All In’

Our vision and hope is that this year’s camp will 
inspire and motivate this generation to realize that 
true happiness and fulfillment don't come from partial 
commitment, but from being ‘All In’. The camp will be 
held at Pine Summit Camp in Big Bear Lake from 
August 6-10.  Registration is $350 before July 15  
Please contact Mike Meade at 626-482-8342 for more 
information. 

VBS Registration, 2012
Aloha! Parents this is a reminder that VBS(Vacation 
Bible School) will be starting in July.The focus will be 
on God's promises. Please register your child for an 
inspiring and exciting VBS. We are asking for an 
$10.00 donation to cover the cost of T-shirt and 
supplies. Aloha.


